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Dear Committee Members, 

Thank you for this opportunity to voice my support for SB 426 Toxic Free Schools 

Bill. Previous legislation provided the mandate to manage pesticide use in and 

around school facilities, but this bill provides the funding and the consistent record 

keeping software necessary for schools to comply. I believe this bill is an important 

step in safeguarding the health of our children.  

Please approve SB 426. 

Thank you. 

 


